
 

 

March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

GCSE & A Level Theatre Trip 
 
As part of our studies at KS4 & 5, students are expected to be familiar with music from the show, ‘Little Shop 
of Horrors’. To help students to gain a better understanding of their Set Works we would like to take them to 
watch a professional production at Bolton Octagon, at 2pm, on Thursday 16th May, 2024.  We shall travel to 
and from the theatre in the school minibus, returning to school at approximately 6pm. 
 
The price of this trip will be £18. We wish to make it clear that if the visit takes place, no student will be denied 
participation on the grounds that no contribution has been made on their behalf.  However, please be aware, 
if insufficient contributions are made, we will be unable to proceed with the trip.  Full details about Pupil 
Premium and/or Bursary support for trips can be found on our website here. 

 
Application process  
Please discuss this with your child and if you wish them to take part in this trip, please can you complete an 
Expression of Interest Form using this link.  Once numbers are confirmed, we will email to request you to 
complete the Trip Application Form and to make payment via ParentPay.  The deadline for the Expression of 
Interest Form is by 9am on Wednesday 27th March 2024. 
 
Please read our new terms and conditions sheet attached which contains important information regarding 
medical, passports, EHIC/GHIC requirements and Covid compliance etc.    

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs L Jarratt 

Music Department 

https://www.agsb.co.uk/_site/data/files/academic/pupil-premium/250A6E49AD2C6828D5C49ED6529B3687.pdf
https://www.agsb.co.uk/form/?pid=164&form=744

